TOWN OF HARWICK POLICY FOR SELECT BOARD COMPENSATION

The following policy supersedes a policy established by the Select Board of the Town of Hardwick and Adopted April 20, 2006.

Select Board Members are called upon frequently to attend other meetings, special meetings, participate on a Board Task Force or a Committee and to give of their time in an official capacity.

Therefore, each Select Board Member is entitled to receive an annual stipend of \$1,000.00. That stipend will be paid once a year at the second meeting in November.

The Select Board, on its own motion, may, by a majority vote of the members present at any regular meeting, vote to reduce the annual stipend to a member who in their opinion has abused this Policy.

ADOPTED: November 19, 2009

Select Board Chairman: Man B